
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: March 31, 2021    
To: Receiving Public Water System (PWS) TX0710154 Lower Valley Water District 
From: Ruben Rodriguez, Environmental Compliance Manager 
Subject: 2020 Consumer Confidence Report (CCR) Chemical Analysis Report 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In accordance with 30TAC§290.274(g), El Paso Water (EPWater), as a wholesale 
supplier of some or all of the water you distribute to your customers, is required to 
provide information which you can use to produce your Consumer Confidence Report 
(CCR).  The attached information table titled ‘El Paso Water – 2020 Chemical Analysis 
Results’ will be included in the EPWater CCR.  These concentrations are 
representative of all water distributed by EPWater to all customer classifications.   
 
Lead and Copper results are reported as percentiles based on consumer (EPWater 
retail residential) point-of-use sample collection as required under the Lead and 
Copper Rule.  E. coli is reported as the number of positive results within the EPWater 
Distribution System.  As such, the information may not be representative of the water 
quality distributed to your customers.  You must provide your own data to your 
customers for these distribution samples: lead, copper, bacteriological results, 
disinfection-by-products and disinfection levels results.  Moreover, if you deliver water 
to your customers other than that supplied by EPWater, you will need additional 
information before you can complete your CCR. 
 
Additional information for our water quality has also been provided in the ‘2020 
Analyte List for El Paso Water’ table.  This information was generated from data found 
on the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality’s Drinking Water Watch website. 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me 
at (915) 594-5772.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

  
Ruben Rodriguez 
Environmental Compliance Manager 
 




